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July,   2021 

 

The Buzz from Bobbi Jo 

 
Greetings All: 
 

 

 

 

Thank you, 
Bobbi Jo, President 

Random thoughts from my couch for all of us to ponder:  

As our masks come off and we can all breathe again both physically and mentally it is vital 
that we still be cautious and keep ourselves safe.  If you have been undecided about getting 
your Covid vaccine it's time to step up and get it done.  It's the best thing you can do for your-
self and others.  

The past year produced some lonely times for all of us.  Isolation was hard.  After all, how 
many times can you clean out the same drawer?  You had plenty of time to do your laundry 
but there wasn't much to do because you lived in your pj's.  The good news was you didn't have 
to wear makeup because you always wore a mask.  We all missed our family and friends and I 
discovered  the phone and TV (fantastic as they are) could not replace being in the same room 
with people you love.  I know we all appreciate our new sense of normalcy but we need to be 
careful so we don't lose our freedom again.  

Just as we were all feeling like we were going back to "Mr. Rogers neighborhood" a horrific 
thing happened like the collapse of a 12 story building in Miami.  These things just aren't sup-
posed to happen in our world.  As we struggle to understand  and wonder what should we do?  
What can we do? We can pray for the victims and their families.  We can make a monetary do-
nation or donate clothing and supplies. 

The fourth of July is upon us and as we celebrate our country and our freedom 
please remember our wonderful military who keep us safe and free.   

Bee happy and stay safe and celebrate every day of your life!  

PS Don't forget to come for lunch on July 13th @ Galuppi’s!  

954-421-4700 
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Your  Clubhouse News 
 
Excited to announce rentals are pick-
ing up! Please consider referring us to 
your friends for parties and get to-
gethers!  Please have them give me a 
call! 

 

2nd VP Katy Freitag 

Lyann Marie Mannella 7/3  

Avis Swenson 7/5 

Susan Casanover 7/18 

Mary Ann Chicosky 7/20 

Florine Sanitate 7/22 

Donna Powell 7/23 

Katy Freitag 7/25   
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Just a reminder that we will be meeting throughout the summer!  

General Meeting Dates: 

July 21st, 2021  August 18th, 2021 

All meeting times at 7:00PM. Please plan to attend! 

 

 

 

Volunteer Hours 

Afternoon Delight 
 
Bring a brown bag lunch and a drink and join your friends 

at the Clubhouse on July 20th at 12 noon to play cards or 

your favorite board games.   

If enough people are interested, we can do this every 

month. Hope to see you there!  

Don't forget to keep track of all your Volunteer Hours.  Things to count are, time spent pre-
paring for meetings and projects, meetings, in kind donations, etc.  If you forward your time 
and donations each month to Bobbi Jo she will keep a log for you.  This is much easier than 
scrambling at the last minute at the end of the year where you are more prone to make mis-
takes. 
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A big thank you goes out to our 
phone tree for a job well done! 
 

Irene Wesstrom Mickey Rozenkranz 
Susan Casanova Trisha Hyde                
Sally Brinkworth Claire Riccardi 
 
PLEASE JOIN THE PHONE TREE 
 
We still need 4/5 more people to help.  This is 

an easy job that doesn't consume your time but 

is so important.  

If you can help please call  

Marie Ettlinger 917-903-8488  

2021-2022 Department Chairs 

Departments: 

Art and Culture   Debbie Rollo 954-427-7195 

Civic Engagement   Rita Masi  954-427-8304 

Education and Libraries  Abbie Bargloski 856-981-5643 

Health & Wellness   Claire Riccardi 954-464-7734 

Environmental   Ellyce Miller Plotkin 732-735-6699 

Everyone is being asked to join a committee to serve our community through Service 
Leadership Projects. Please determine which committee fits your interests and contact 
the Chair for the next meeting update.  

We are GFWC—living the Volunteer Spirit! 
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And the GFWC Deerfield BeacH 

Woman’s Club  

2021 sCholarship Winner is…..  

Madison Trowbridge 

The GFWC Woman’s Club of Deerfield Beach is pleased to announce the winner of 

our $1,000.00 scholarship, Miss Madison Trowbridge, a graduate of Highlands 

Christian Academy. 

Madison will be attending Florida Gulf Coast College to obtain a Business and Com-

munications degree which she hopes will enable her to one day own her own busi-

ness and be able to give back to the community that has enriched her life. 

She has completed over 180 hours of community service by mentoring and tutoring 

younger students, volunteering at Morning Day Community Solutions, and other 

projects like “Blessing Bags” distributed to the homeless.  

“I have learned that if you do not have money to help others, you can always make 

giving time a priority.” M. Trowbridge 

Congratulation to Madison, a well deserved applicant! 

Members will have the chance to meet Madison at the luncheon at Galluppi’s this 

month. 

Annual Planning Session—July 17th, 10AM 

at the Clubhouse—all are welcome to  

attend! 

This Club is YOUR club so let us know how 

YOU want to get involved! 

Got ideas for Service Leadership  

Projects—please let us know! 
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Making Dreams Happen one Scholarship at a Time!  

In 2012 our Club made an EESF donation of $1,000 to then Deerfield Beach resident and high school gradu-
ate, Lindsay Sullivan.  Lindsay attended FSU then went to graduate school at the University of North Carolina 
for pharmacy. She has completed her residency at Mission Hospital in North Carolina and lives in Swannanoa, 
NC.  

Hannah Prock was a 2013 EESF recipient of $1,000 scholarship.  Also, a resident of Deerfield Beach, Hannah 
went on to study at UF.  She was accepted to Medical School at UCF and graduated this year as a Physician. 
Hannah is currently a resident at Walter Reed Medical Center in Washington, DC studying as an orthopedic 
surgeon.  She is a lieutenant in the US Navy and is married.  

Emily Ryan, a 2018 GFWC Deerfield Beach Scholarship recipient  completed her Associate in Arts degree from 
Palm Beach State College in 2020, and immediately began her studies at the University of Central Florida, Or-
lando. In February, Emily was initiated into Tau Sigma, the National Honor Society for transfer students. She 
is currently in her senior year, studying psychology, and plans to continue her education to become a pediat-
ric physician’s assistant.  

These talented young ladies are a testament of their dedication to achieve their goals and 
use our scholarship donations for good work.  

Bottom left, Hannah Prock receiving her scholarship in  2013. 

Top right, Lindsey Sullivan graduating from UNC  

Top Left, Emily Ryan graduating from Palm Beach State College. 

Congratulations to all our former scholarship winners!!!  

“Don’t stop Believing.” 



 

Great attendance at the District 

Spring Meeting hosted by Planation 

Woman’s Club at our Clubhouse on 

June 12th!  33 members from the 

District as including 12 members 

from GFWC Woman’s Club of Deer-

field Beach enjoyed highlights from 

our service projects, President’s 

Brag time and a recap of our District 

Winning Lip Sync Competition—

Chantilly Lance! 

District 13 Director Marti McGeary 

DBWC Members in attendance: Melissa Armstrong, Marti McGeary, Pat Pollata, Katy Freitag, Arlene Grassi, Mickey 

Rosenkrantz, Verna Rosenzweig, Denise Bogner, Mary McKenna, Bobbi Jo Bernstein, Claire Riccardi and Sally Clor-

en (not pictured). 



User
Typewritten text
RSVP to Marie 
Ettlinger at 
917-903-8488 or 
Claire Riccardi 
954-464-7734
See you there!

User
Typewritten text
August Social Luncheon
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Want to advertise in our monthly newsletter?? 

Pricing Options include: 

Business card size   $40.00 annually 

1/4 page size   $60.00 annually 

1/2 page size   $80.00 annually 

Renewals are due September 1st.  Please provide your digital artwork (non-pdf)  

to Katy Freitag at Katyfreitag@yahoo.com! 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

    1 2 3 

       

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

       

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

  Lunch at Gulluppi’s     

18 19 20 21 22 23 25 

  Afternoon Delight 

12Noon 

Regular Meeting 

7PM 

  Annual Planning  

Session 10AM 

26 27 28 29 30 31  

  Executive Board 

Meeting 7PM 

    

July, 2021 

     Reminder… Red, White & Blue Celebration Luncheon 
Tuesday, July 13, 2021 12:00pm 

Galluppi’s Restaurant 
1103 N Federal Highway 

Pompano Beach, FL 33062 
 

RSVP to Sally Brinkwork, 1
st
 Vice President, 954-427-2175 

This event is filing up quickly – please call ASAP to reserve your seat! 

 




